
 

 

31 October 2024 

NZX Limited 
WELLINGTON 
 
Spectrum Consulting Acquisition 

Being AI Limited advises that the proposed acquisition of Spectrum Consulting Limited is not going 
to proceed as the conditions precedent to the Agreement have not been satisfied. 

For more information on the content of this announcement, please contact: 

David McDonald  
Group CEO  
Being AI Limited  
Mobile: +64 27 239 7000  
Email: david@beingai.group  
Website: beingai.group  
LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/company/beingaigroup 

 


